
Earlier this year we asked the Te Kowhai community to have their say on the design 
of their new town loo. Thank you to everyone who took the time to give feedback, 
with over 130 people filling in a survey. 

We’ve tallied up all of the responses, combined the results and got our winner!

NEW LOOS 
YOU CHOOSE

Te Kowhai winner

The winning loo, as chosen by you
You said: 
“Thank you for adding this to our  
village community.”
“Can’t wait. I’ve been busting most 
school trainings.”
“Great to see this happen, cool designs!”

Next steps: 
We’ll take your top selection and use 
this as our final design. We’re planning 
to install these new blocks before the 
end of the year. 

Stay up to date with this project: 
Subscribe to our fortnightly e-newsletter 
at Waikato District News, or follow our 
updates on our WDC Facebook page. If you 
have any queries or comments about the 
project, please call 0800 492 452, or email 
us on communications@waidc.govt.nz.

We combined all of your favourite design elements together,  
and here’s the winning loo for Te Kowhai.

v e r t i c a l 

c o r r u g a t e 

s a n d s t o n e 

m o n o p i t c h 

ColoursRoofline CladdingCladding

Sandstone	 36.7%    
School House    	 5.5%      
Fish n Chips  	 3.9%     
Beach	 21.9%	 
Forest	 20.3% 	
Lichen	 11.7% 

Vertical corrugate 	 50.4%  
Weatherboard	 40.7% 
Fibre cement panel 	 8.9%

Monopitch 	 54.1%  
Miner’s Hut Gable   	45.9% 

https://www.waikatodistrict.govt.nz/subscribe-to-waikato-district-news
https://www.facebook.com/WaikatoDistrictCouncil
mailto:communications@waidc.govt.nz.

